
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 28, 2022 
 

Route 70 Road Condition 
 
BAY ROBERTS, NL - Please be advised that the town of Bay Roberts has been receiving 
a number of complaints regarding the condition of Route 70 (Conception Bay Highway) 
through the town. 
 

Please be advised that this portion of the highway is maintained by & is the responsibility 
of the Department of Transportation and Infrastructure, Government of Newfoundland 
and Labrador. 
 

The contact number for the Department of Transportation and Infrastructure, Avalon 
Region, is 709-729-7669. 
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